
TOWN OF OXFORD 

SPECIAL MEETING 

AUGUST 24, 2020 

 

A special meeting of the town board of the Town of Oxford will be held at the Town Hall on 

Monday, August 24, 2020 at 5:30 PM for the purpose of meeting with Danny Buchholz, the 

Town’s IT manager, for the purpose of determining our needs and the process of obtaining 

computer laptops or pc’s that will work in the event the Town would need to hold virtual 

meetings due to COVID-19.  The funds for this project would come from the Routes to Recovery 

monies from the Federal Government. 

 

Mary P Walters 

Clerk, Town of Oxford 


